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GIBSON BAPTIST ASSOCIATION   MISSION STATEMENT 
 The Gibson Baptist Association exists to  actively assist churches accomplish The Great Commission. 

A Missionary View 

  There are many mission opportunities and training opportunities in the coming weeks and months.  I encourage  
you to be a part.   

OHIO:  DOM, Phil De Lorme of the West Central Baptist Association invites your church to connect and bring mission 
 teams to this area.  There are opportunities to do VBS, block parties, prayer walking, revivals, etc.  The Baptist Convention of Ohio 

is has July 16 as IMPACT DAYTON day.  We have some of our churches participating in this one-day event.  Let me encour-
age your church to be a part. 

RIO MISSION TRIP: We will be leading a mission team to Rio de Janeiro, Brazil the week of June 20—28, 2016.   There will be 
an interest meeting for the RIO mission trip on March 3, 7:00 pm, at the GBA office.  The estimated cost of the trip will be 
about $1,700.  If you are interested in this trip, contact the GBA office ASAP by e-mail (rdstacy@yahoo.com) or phone.  We 
will be working to help plant a new church in a large suburb of Rio. 

DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING: The GBA is partnering with the Tennessee Baptist Convention in a Regional Disaster Relief 
Training event April 1—2, 2016, at Humboldt FBC.    
Bethpage has called Bro. Gary Burkacki as pastor.  Bro. James Rogers has been called as interim pastor of Oakwood.  The fol-

lowing churches are without pastors: Gibson, Keely Mill and Oakwood.  
Your Missionary,  Bro. Roger 

 

Gibson Baptist Association 

Softball Team Meeting 

GBA Office 

March 10, 2016 
                        7 PM 

 
If your church will have a team 
this year please send someone to 

this meeting. 

DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING 

Humboldt, FBC 
April 1:  5:30—9:00 PM 

Introduction to Disaster Relief 
(You must have this course before you can take any other classes) 

The Gibson Baptist Association Mission Banquet had 120 people in attendance.  Bob & Gayle Hill, retired missionaries to 
Romania, were the guest  speakers.  Bro. Jerry Legg was honored as the volunteer missionary of the year.  Bro. Roger Stacy 
presented Betty Legg, his widow,  with a plaque with a globe sitting on it.   The Banquet that was hosted at Dyer, FBC.  

Rev. Shawn Allred was installed as pastor of Kenton, FBC.  Pictured below left, are the deacons laying   hands 
on Bro. Shawn and family during the service.  Pictured to the right is Bro. Shawn (center) after the service. Stand-
ing with him on his left is Bro. Jimmy Furr, DOM for Carroll Benton Association,  where Bro. Shawn had served 
as pastor, and on his right, Bro. Roger Stacy, GBA DOM. 

Other Classes Offered 

April 1 & 2 :  Chaplaincy—must have letter of rec-
ommendation 

April 2: Chainsaw, Crew Chief (letter of recom-
mendation), mass feeding, operational stress first 

aid, site security, damage assessment, flood recov-
ery, war room warrior  and other classes. 

Go to the TBC website to register for the above classes.  
There are fees.  Lunch is included on Saturday if you are 

pre registered for it.   
Register for DR Training at 

www.tndisasterrelief.org. 



  October 1, 2015—February 22, 2016 
 

Church                Total Receipts                           Current Receipts 

Antioch                  $                  500.00    
Avondale                                    236.00     
Beech Grove                              913.97   
Bethel-Humboldt                       120.00 
Bethel-Yorkville                     1,014.00 
Bethpage                                    174.08 
Bradford, FBC                           960.00 
Calvary-H                                  149.33 
Calvary-R                                  227.49 
Center                                         150.00 
Chapel Hill                             8,363.17    
China Grove                               330.53  
Clear Creek                                      .00 
Dyer, FBC                               2,512.88 
Eldad                                          714.15 
Emmanuel                                  970.26                                        
Fellowship                                 783.64 
Fruitland                                           .00 
Gibson                                        577.00       
Hickory Grove                                 .00   
Humboldt,  FBC                     5,110.77    
Idlewild                                      551.60 
Immanuel-T                               383.00    
Keely Mill                                  135.28      
Kenton, FBC                           9,087.98       
Laneview-K                               200.00 
Laneview-T                                212.56    
Latham’s Chapel                        600.00 
Lavinia                                    1,847.00   
Maranatha                              1,227. 00 
Medina, FBC                          1,000.00    
Midway                                      379.38                                   
Milan, FBC                             3,710.00        
Mt. Pisgah                                  589.71    
Mt. Pleasant                            5,061.85          
New Bethlehem                      1,721.49    
New Haven                                300.00 
New Hope                               2,166.14      
Northern’s Chapel                      100.00  
Northside                                   846.00 
Oak Grove                                  253.14 
Oakwood                                    200.00 
Old Bethlehem                                 .00 
Poplar Grove                              801.91       
Poplar Springs                                  .00       
Rutherford, FBC                        474.22      
Salem                                      1,140.58 
Smyrna                                       308.39                                  
Spring Hill                                 386.00    
Trenton, FBC                          3,641.51 
Truth                                    100.00     
Walnut Grove                            250.00                              
West Carroll Unity                     169.96 
West Side                                     87.00 
White Hall                               2,256.64    
Designated                              6,327.90    
TBC/Interest                           4,631.71 
Total Receipts                       74,955.22                    
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                    $         17,747.56 

2015– 2016 Wingo Offering 

2015-16 Goal is $ 22,500.   

We have received  $ 5,803.09 toward the goal.   
Wingo Gifts have been received in Memory  

of Bro. Jerry Legg.  

March Birthdays & Anniversaries for Pastors & Wives 

BIRTHDAYS  
7     Rev Randy Pate, Pastor                                   Milan, FBC 
8     Mrs Sharon Hartig,  Pastor’s Wife                        Smyrna   
14   Mrs Bobbie Dennison, Ret.Pastor’s Wife   Humboldt FBC 
16   Mrs Stephanie Allred, Pastor’s Wife               Kenton FBC 
18   Mrs. Katie Stone, Pastor’s Wife                      Mt. Pleasant 
27   Rev. James Brown, Retired Pastor                         Smyrna  
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
12 Rev/Mrs Joel Pigg, Pastor & Wife                         Salem 
19   Rev/Mrs Don Dyer, Pastor & Wife             Bradford, FBC 

CHURCH NEWS 

             BIRTH CHOICE 

GBA CALENDAR OF EVENTS WMU EVENT 

ChrisƟan Women’s Job Corps/”Twice Blessed” 

"Twice Blessed" reopened on February 9, 2016.  Please 
stop in and see our beautiful new flooring.  We have 
much catching up to do, and volunteers are always wel-
come.  If you have extra time for ministry, we need 
you.   We are especially in need of a cashier on Fri-

days.  If you haven't tried volunteering, you are missing a  blessing 
for the greatest blessings of life come to us through serving others. 
We also need a mentor for one of our participants that lives in Tren-
ton.  I know that there are those who have expressed interest in be-
ing a mentor, but it has been a while since I talked with you.  If you 
are still interested, please contact me at 414-2795. 
Please remember us for your shopping needs.  Prom time is here, 
and we have several prom dresses; some are brand new with tags on 
them. 

We are in need of these items for the Resource 
Room: 
 
Diapers size 3-6,   Wipes,  Diaper bags,  Bottles,  Socks                     

Formula/Food,  Bath towels/cloths,  Sippy cups 
Small items such as: thermometers, ointments, safety items, brush/
comb sets, pacifiers, nail clippers, etc. 
Handmade booties and blankets 
*Annual Banquet in April 
*May – Client Advocate Training 
*Baby Bottles go out in your church on Mother’s Day 
*Walk for Life in October-we will be needing a youth group to 
help with this event 
Building needs: 
*Help with getting the gutters cleaned out 
*Spring project-plant beds in front of the building 
*Trees trimmed and some pulled up 
Thank you for all your donations, prayers and support 
Kelly 

Eldad Baptist Church is seeking a part time youth minister.  
This includes coordinating youth events and Bible Study for 
students in grades 7-12. Submit resume and cover letter to Eldad 
Baptist Church, 49 Eldad Road, Trenton 38382 or jona-
than.criswell@trentonssd.org.    

Michael Roberson, pastor of Clear Creek Baptist Church will 
be ordained to the Gospel Ministry of February 28 at Clear 
Creek.  The ordination council will be at 2 PM and the service 
will be at 3 PM. 

Oak Grove will be in revival March 6-9 with Rev. DeWayne 
Goodgine as evangelist.  

Poplar Grove Baptist Church will host a Wild Game Dinner 
on May 14th at 5 PM. 

Connect>1 

May 2, 6:30 PM, GBA Office 

Training Conference on how to prepare for and implement 
this campaign. 

This is a comprehensive 9 week evangelism campaign with a 
goal of connecting people in Sunday School with a plan to share 
the gospel with friends, family and neighbors.  This study will 
be provided by LifeWay and will be available in a digital for-
mat.  

Gibson Baptist Association 

Men’s Ministry Event 

An Evening of Fun & Fellowship   
April 16, 2016 

First Baptist Church, Humboldt                   
Clean  Comedian C.  J. Harlow 

     5:30 PM:   BBQ Meal 
      6:30 PM:  Program 
            Cost:   $ 10.00 
 
 

Tickets can be purchased at  GBA or by calling Bob Moore 
at 431-1056  or at the door but a head count is needed for 

the meal. 
Chapel Hill will begin a Celebrate Recovery Ministry on 
March 2.  It will  be held every Tuesday night at 6:0 PM with 
alight dinner served and child care provided. 

GBA WMU QUARTERLY MEETING 
April 21, 2016 

10:00 AM 
Northside Baptist Church  

GBA Senior Adult 
Event 

April 12, 2016     
     $  8.00   

   Deadline:   April 4th 
Milan, First Baptist Church 

Hawaiian Luau  
  Dress for the occasion—flowery clothing,  etc. 

Meal: 

Hawaiian pork tenderloin, Hawaiian baked chicken, 
seasoned roasted potatoes, stir fry mixed vegetables, 
fruit & salad bar, assorted desserts, fruit tea, regular 

tea & coffee, Hawaiian bread  
 

Entertainment:  White Hall Youth 

Gibson Baptist Association  

Children’s  Bible  Drill for 2016 
April 11 at 6:30 PM at White Hall Baptist Church 

 

Please let GBA know if you will have  
children participating this year.  

Northwest Region Bible Drill 
 

April 23 at Milan, FBC at 10:00 AM 
 

 BERTIE THOMPSON SCHOLARSHIP FORMS 
Applications are available for this $ 500 scholarship.  Applicants 
must be a full time college student with a GPA of 2.5 on a 4—point 
scale, be an active member of a GBA church and preparing for 
Christian Ministry.  
The applications must be submitted by May 1, 2016.  Come by the 
GBA office for an Application Form or download a form at our 
website, gbalife.org. Click “downloads”; documents and then 
forms.  


